

## Father Andrew White S.J., School

## 2012 National Blue Ribbon School P. O. Box 1756 Leonardtown, Maryland 20650



January 2022

Dear Friend of Father Andrew White School,

On behalf of the Father Andrew White (FAW) School Family, we thank everyone who generously donated to last year's Annual Campaign. Your gracious contributions helped raise over \$20,000 and enabled the school to acquire much needed resources to support the Reading/Language Arts curriculum for our elementary and middle school grades. Through your help, our teachers and students alike have access not only to high-quality, research-based print materials, but also to the digital instructional tools crucial to academic success in the 21<sup>st</sup> century.



This year's Annual Campaign theme is, "Pave the Way for Kids to Play!" Our goal is to raise the funds necessary to repave the rear parking lot and transition it into an enjoyable recess area for the students. There are many days throughout the school year when wet conditions keep the students off the fields during recess. On these "blacktop only" days, the students are required to stay on the paved area where there are significant cracks and potholes and few markings for basketball, hopscotch, or other games.

To accomplish our goal of raising \$25,000 for the 2021-22 school year, we are asking you to consider a tax-deductible gift of \$250 or more to the Annual Campaign and help "Pave the Way!" If that amount does not currently fit into your family's budget, any amount within your means would be sincerely appreciated. For your convenience, there are several ways to make your donation:



- By check via the enclosed pre-paid donation return envelope
- Online by visiting www.fatherandrewwhite.org/annual-giving-campaign
- By scanning the QR code below and following the instructions

In the meantime, we extend our most sincere gratitude for your participation in the Annual Campaign and above all for your prayers in support of the great mission of Father Andrew White School. We remain committed each day to ensuring that children excel with strong minds, healthy bodies, and a living faith. May God's blessings be with you, your family, our children, our alumni and devoted school friends throughout this year!

Sincerely yours in Our Lord,

Mrs. Janet Szoch Principal

Mrs. Janet Syoch

Rev. David W. Beaubien Pastor/School Director

) and Beautien

